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12-16 Teacher and Staff 
Appreciation!!!!! 
Upcoming:  May 7-14  
Online Book Fair 

Hello Riverton Elementary School Families! We hope you had a great 

Spring Break and are ready to finish out the school year! Next week will be 

Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week at the school. As a PTA, we will be 

showing them our appreciation throughout the week, and we encourage 

you to send notes of encouragement and thanks to the teachers who are 

making a difference for your kids. I personally am grateful for the efforts of 

our teachers and staff in making this year successful even in difficult 

circumstances! We are looking forward to great things next year!  

As we wind up this school year, we are looking toward our next 

adventures!  We encourage you to be involved in PTA. We need your help! 

We have many positions to fill for next school year, and we look forward to 

being able to make a difference in our school community with the help of 

parents like you! If you would like to know more about what positions are 

available, you can follow us on social media on Facebook and Instagram, 

or you are welcome to reach out to us at rivertonelempta@gmail.com! We 

would love to have you join our team of awesome volunteers!  

Happy Spring!  

Katie Fuller,  

PTA President 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
Registration is ongoing. Parents 
should register their kindergarten aged 
students as soon as possible! The 
school relies on an accurate count of 
incoming Kindergarten students for 
funding- including how many sessions 
and kindergarten teachers are 
available for our students- so an 
accurate count is extremely important! 
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PPrincipal’s Message 

April 7, 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you and your families had a wonderful Spring Break.  It was fun to watch students (and teachers) return to 
school smiling through their masks and excited to be in school again.   
 
Our School Community Council met before Spring Break to approve the school LANDtrust plan for next school year. 
Part of this plan included earmarking $78,442.00 of LANDtrust funding to achieve Literacy and Social Emotional 
Learning goals at Riverton Elementary.   
 
Our literacy goal for next school year is to: 
 

• Increase the percentage of students making typical or better growth by 5% school wide from beginning of 
year to end of year as measured by Acadience (DIBELS) when compared to the previous year. 

 
The majority of our funding will support aides and licensed teachers in implementing highly effective reading programs 
and processes. 
 
Additionally, we will continue to implement social and emotional learning skills in the following areas: 

• Self Awareness 

• Social Awareness 
• Decision Making 
• Self Management Skills 
• Relationship Skills. 

 
We will gather Social Emotional Learning baseline information through the implementation of Panorama focusing on 
the number of students impacted and their response to academic and behavioral interventions and training staff in 
the use of the SEL room in the school. 

 
May you have a wonderful Spring! 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Mr. Pullan, Principal 
 


